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Re: The Board Meeting on 2/9/2021 and AB 359

From: Robert Weinmann (rlweinmann@yahoo.com)

To: sharonyegiaian@yahoo.com; stella.legarda@att.net; rgyoungmd.cns@gmail.com; sbeydoun@usc.edu; srhansenmd@ix.netcom.com; jeff.klingman@kp.org; robert.knowlton@ucsf.edu; rpknuds@yahoo.ca; drweimi@hotmail.com;
amcmurtray@mednet.ucla.edu; mrn@ucla.edu; paularothschild@gmail.com; neurology2@gmail.com; docricketts10@gmail.com; angus.lee.50@gmail.com; edenysmd@outlook.com; l[dorfman@stanford.edu; grambecky16@gmail.com;
wpreston@aol.com; jschim@neurocenter.com; tetrudjames@gmail.com; neuromom@icloud.com; georgesarka@aol.com; sjholtz182@yahoo.com

Date: Saturday, February 13, 2021, 09:47 PM PST

Please send me your opinion on AB 359 (Cooper) or how you would like CNS to participate, yea or nay. You can look it up under Busines
and Professions cmte to which it has been referred, viz, AB 359 would establish an exception for an applicant who holds an unrestricted
license as a physician, viz., Legislative Counsel's Digest from 1 Feb 2021. The authors state that the bill is "to immedately increase the
number of licensed medical doctors (MDs) practicing in California, by adjusting the reciprocity statutes that govern them consistent with t
reciprocity statutes that already apply to other independent, out of state health care practitioners, like Doctors of Osteopathy."

Let me know how you would like CNS to advise the committee, yea or no on passage of AB 359.

So far we've heard from Drs. Stella Legarda, Robyn Young, and George Sarka whose statements have been filed with CNS -- since this |
now in B&P cmte it is time to tell the B&P committee members how CNS members feel they should vote.

Robert L. Weinmann, MD, QME
President Ca Neurol Soc

On Saturday, February 13, 2021, 03:40:23 PM PST, Steven J. Holtz, M.D. <sjholtz182@yahoo.com> wrote:

Thank you George. | very much admire everyone's zeal, hard work and enthusiasm keeping the CNS so vibrant!
Best wishes,
Steve

Steven J. Holtz, MD, FAAN

Associate Clinical Professor of Neurology, UCSF

Neurology Medical Group of Diablo Valley

Past-President and Current Chairman of CME, San Francisco Neurological Society
Past-President, California Neurology Society

Past-President Association of Clinical Faculty, UCSF

Cell: 925-708-2314

Fax: 510-380-6549

On Friday, February 12, 2021, 04:54:42 PM PST, George Sarka <georgesarka@aol.com> wrote:
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